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24
th

 November 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The Staff in Drumnamoe Nursery School have been overwhelmed since we opened the school almost 20 years 

ago, by the generosity of people in the area, both at Christmas, the end of the school year and at any fund raising 

events we organise throughout the year. We are all so grateful for the tremendous support from parents and the 

beautiful gifts over the years.  

 

We are very conscious that Christmas is an extremely expensive time for everyone, and therefore would like to 

make a special request to you this year and ask that if you feel that you must buy a present for the staff in 

Drumnamoe, would you mind just making a small donation to Trocaire Christmas Appeal instead.  You can do 

this by either purchasing this directly from the Parish Office or by paypal (drumnamoe_ns@outlook.com) with a 

message attached “ Christmas gift to Trocaire ”. 

 

We would really appreciate your support in this matter, and hope that as well as helping those less fortunate than 

ourselves at this very special time of year, we will also be easing some of the expenses for 

yourselves……….and indeed some of the dilemmas about what to actually buy!!!!!!!! We are quite sure that 

you all have enough to worry about at this time of the year . 

 

 

On Friday 10
th

 December we will also be wearing our “Christmas Jumpers” to school to raise money for 

“PIPS”, a charity that is very close to our hearts.  We would ask that all children make a small donation of £1.00 

each. 

 

This Saturday, 27
th

 November, Santa is arriving at Santa’s Grotto in Kilwilke at 3.00pm.  We have been invited 

to attend and if any of you would like to bring your children down to see “Santa” arriving on a fire engine, 

please either meet at the school gates @2.30pm and walk alongside Santa , or alternatively you can meet at the 

Grotto. We really hope that you can be here to welcome Santa’s arrival to North Lurgan .  

 

Finally then , I hope that your child is enjoying the GRTL Pack of books sent out this week .  

Please remember to return them on Friday so that your child gets a new pack on Monday .   

 
  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

________________ 

Fiona McDonald  

[Principal.] 

 

 


